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 LAND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT
https://usdac.us/nativeland

We call on all individuals and organizations to open public events and gatherings with acknowledgment of the traditional Native inhabitants of the land.

Acknowledgment is a simple, powerful way of showing respect and a step toward correcting the stories and practices that erase Indigenous people’s history and culture and toward inviting and honoring the truth. Imagine this practice widely adopted: imagine cultural venues, classrooms, conference settings, places of worship, sports stadiums, and town halls, acknowledging traditional lands. Millions would be exposed—many for the first time—to the names of the traditional Indigenous inhabitants of the lands they are on, inspiring them to ongoing awareness and action. Acknowledgment by itself is a small gesture. It becomes meaningful when coupled with authentic relationship and informed action. But this beginning can be an opening to greater public consciousness of Native sovereignty and cultural rights, a step toward equitable relationship and reconciliation.

WHY INTRODUCE THE PRACTICE OF LAND ACKNOWLEDGMENT?
· Offer recognition and respect.
· Counter the “doctrine of discovery” with the true story of the people who were already here.
· Create a broader public awareness of the history that has led to this moment.
· Begin to repair relationships with Native communities and with the land.
· Support larger truth-telling and reconciliation efforts.
· Remind people that colonization an ongoing process, with Native lands still occupied due to deceptive and broken treaties.
· Take a cue from Indigenous protocol, opening up space with reverence and respect.
· Inspire ongoing action and relationship.

